
 
 
 

SAN MATEO COUNTY 
COUNTYWIDE OVERSIGHT BOARD 

REGULAR MEETING 
MONDAY, MARCH 9, 2020, 9:00 A.M. 

 
Board Chambers 

Hall of Justice – 400 County Center, 1st Floor 
Redwood City, California 94063 

 
 

 
 

THE MARCH 9, 2020 REGULAR MEETING OF THE SAN 
MATEO COUNTY COUNTYWIDE OVERSIGHT BOARD 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED 
 
 

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING IS SCHEDULED FOR  
MONDAY, APRIL 13, 2020 AT 9:00 A.M. 
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